
Cable Committee 
Meeting 5-15-18 

7:05 pm started and adjourned at 7:50 pm 
 

Present: 
Steve Flanders 
Doug Alwine 
John Lawton 

Dick Butt 
 
 

There was a conversation regarding Rachel Cisto with doing the robotics 
program to run on the Cable Channel.  Rachel is going to be editing the 
program.  Dick Butt said at the School Board Meetings people are 
complaining about the sound quality on Channel 17 and they had Broad 
Link come in and do a survey and they said to fix the system it will cost 
approximately $800.00.  Dick Butt will be going to the Board of Selectmen 
to get an approval for this. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:50pm and seconded by Steve Flanders. 


